
Toddler 112 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Been Happening? 

Mrs. Ortiz: Lead Teacher 

Ms. Babbitt: Teacher Assistant 

 

It’s November! What Are We Going To Do?  
Letters of  

the Month: 

Qq, Jj, Vv 

November 2019 

With the cold weather and 

ra in  coming ,  p l ease 

remember to make sure 

your child will be warm on 

the playground. So, please 

remember to bring to 

school... 

 thick coats 

 gloves or mittens 

 rain boots 

 hats, hoodies or 

beanies 

Thank you for labeling all 

your child’s 

items to avoid 

confusion. 

This month’s theme is all about “Thanksgiving“ and 

“Growing”. We will study about our growing body and 

what it means to be “thankful.” We will explore 

feathers for our sensory activities, obstacle courses 

for gross motor skills and water for science. We are 

glad to see your child grow 

and learn each and everyday! 

Focus words & 

Sign Language: 

 

thank you  

 

 

  

triangle 

 

 

 

 brown  

 

October was a month of creating 

fall art! We made pumpkins, 

leaves, scarecrows and owls. The children are 

so amazed to see all the different colors of 

leaves falling from the trees. We were so 

excited to wear costumes on the 31st and 

have a small Halloween party in our classroom. 

As we move into November, we hope to 

transition more friends into becoming more 

comfortable using the toilet! This is a huge 

step to become more independent and 

responsible as a young toddler. Please 

continue to “potty train” with your child at 

home because we are practicing it here. Every 

day as we walked outside, we observed the 

changing leaves and noticed to how many more 

had fallen to the ground. We enjoyed 

watching the weather change. 

Sincerely 

Mrs. Ortiz  

 

Pajama Day  

November 20th 

 

Food Drive 
OCT 28 - NOV 15 

Thanksgiving Break 
November 28 & 29 


